State Office, P. O. Box 1208, Gainesville, FL 32602

August 8, 1977

Mr. Larry Morrell Chairman, Seminole SWCD Room 401 80 North Hughey Street Orlando, FL 32801

Dear Mr. Morrell:

Thanks for updating the Supplemental Memorandum of Understanding between SCS and your District. We are returning the original and four copies. In keeping with established policy, a copy was sent to the Washington, D. C. office and a copy retained in our State office files.

It was a pleasure for me to sign this document, and I trust this continuity of effort and cooperation will continue for many years to come.

Sincerely,

William E. Austin State Conservationist

Attachments

cc: James W. Spieth Richard Hoffman

Mike Southward